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Scouts Are Thriving.

On August 15, 2021, we held
our first Pack Meeting for
the new School Year and we
also had an Open House for
our recruiting efforts. It was
a success! We received
great help from TROOPS
12 who planned and organized
a number of games for the Cub Scouts to
learn about outdoors, teamwork, and agility. Of
course, we enjoyed a variety of nice ice cream
afterwards! We did all that while keeping safety
a top priority. We have about 10 new cub Scouts!
Welcome Welcome Welcome!

PACK 12 facebook.com/Pack12BSA/ JOIN TODAY!



Our Dens had their
meetings on

August 22,
2021 and they
were very very very

busy!

PACK 12 facebook.com/Pack12BSA/ JOIN TODAY!


